
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SR 37 LANE RESTRICTIONS IN PLACE AFTER LABOR DAY HOLIDAY 
Single lane restrictions from Indian Creek to Chambers Pike needed to complete construction 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Sept. 4, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) 
reminds motorists that traffic control changes and lane restrictions from Chambers Pike to 
Legendary Road will be in place beginning on or after Sept. 5. 
 
Single lanes will remain in place until Dec. 1. 
 
I-69 Section 5 construction updates are available 
at http://www.in.gov/indot/projects/i69/2530.htm. 
 
 
Construction and traffic contacts 
Questions or concerns about roadway access should be reported to:  
Dustin Krebbs, 812.207.4940 
 
 

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(317) 452-2369 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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